CHINESE NEW YEAR at pppst.com

Dear Parents.

We have a Chinese New Year celebration planned for Friday, February 5th, 2016. We are looking for parent volunteers who can assist with:

- * Dumpling Making in classrooms
- * Playing Traditional Chinese musical instruments
- * Assisting at stations with calligraphy, Chinese paper cutting, etc.
- * Any other ways you may assist in celebrating this special event



Thank you for helping to celebrate the cultures of our community!

Sincerely, Ms. J. Howard Principal

各位家長,您好

我們学校将在 2016 年 2 月 5 日星期五举办中國新年的慶祝活動, 我們正在徵求家長義工,协助以下的活动:

- 在教室包餃子
- 演奏中國傳統樂器
- 協助書法,中國剪紙等活动
- 其他您可以協助庆祝中國新年的任何方式



Jackie Howard, <u>howard j@surreyschools.ca</u> 或是 Sharon Tung (如果您需要普通話翻译) <u>tung s@surreyschools.ca</u> 或电话 604-543-3060, 转 **4033**. Sharon 是素里教育局的移民安顿辅导员, 协助我們的學校, 並協助普通話翻譯

感謝您的協助,一起來慶祝我們社區的文化!

